State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations
James R. Langevin
Secretary of State
100 North Main Street
Providence, Rhode Island
02903-1335

February 27, 1995

Patricia Zompa
101 Bradley Street
Providence, RI 02908

Re: CLEAN MUSIC INC.
Dear Registered Agent:

Due to an administrative oversight caused by the previous
administration, a Revocation Notice was issued to the
above-referenced corporation on November 14, 1994 for failure to
file its 1994 Annual Report. |

It has come to the attention of this administration that
you are in compliance with the law, as the 1994 Annual Report was
received by this office prior to November 14, 1994 but data entry of
same was not completed until after that date.

Please be advised that the Revocation Notice is void and
has been cancelled by my administration.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation in helping us
to address this error.
Sincerely,
James R. Langevin

Secretary of State
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